
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR A PRIVATE SCHOOL IN 

THE DOWNTOWN ZONE LOCATED AT 85 WEST 300 SOUTH        

  

Please be advised that the Bountiful Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 

April 7, 2020 at 6:30 P.M. or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard at the South Davis Metro 

Fire Station 81 Conference Room, 255 S 100 West, Bountiful, Utah, to review a proposed 

Conditional Use Permit for a Private School in the Downtown Zone located at 85 West 300 South, 

Paul Tanner, representing Choice Education L3C, applicant.  

  

Further information about this item will be posted at bountifulutah.gov/agenda-minutes 4 days prior 

to the meeting. DUE TO CURRENT SOCIAL DISTANCING - Bountiful City asks that you voice 

any questions or concerns by email to planning@bountifulutah.gov or by phone 801-298-6190. 
Individuals with hearing impairments or needing special accommodations should contact the 

Planning Department at 801-298-6190, at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting. 
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